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July 26, 2021 
1:00 p.m. 

 
The Fannin County Board of Education met in a called meeting with the following members present:  
Chad Galloway, Chair; Terry Bramlett, Vice-Chair, Bobby Bearden; and Mike Cole.  Lewis DeWeese 
was absent.  The meeting was held at the Fannin County Board of Education. 
 
Chad Galloway, Chair, called the meeting to order. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to approve the advertisement of the five-year levy and the tentative 
millage rate for 2021. 
 
Finance Director Susan Wynn reviewed the 2021 Millage Timeline, LGS Computation of Millage 
Rate Rollback 2021, LGS FLPA Revenue Reduction Worksheet, LGS Tax Digest and Five-Year 
History of Levy 2021, and 2021 LGS Compliance Guide for Advertising Digest History and Public 
Hearings of Increases in Taxes. 
 
Motion by Terry Bramlett, seconded by Bobby Bearden, to approve the advertisement of the five- year 
levy and the tentative 2021 millage rate of 10.159. All members voted yes; motion carried.  

Motion by Bobby Bearden, seconded by Mike Cole, to approve the resignation of Tammy Standridge 
effective July 12, 2021.  All members voted yes; motion carried. 
 
Motion by Chad Galloway, seconded by Terry Bramlett, to approve the resignation of Keisha Green 
effective July 13, 2021.  All members voted yes; motion carried. 
 
Motion by Bobby Bearden, seconded by Mike Cole, to approve the resignation of Jane Davenport 
effective July 30, 2021.  All members voted yes; motion carried. 
 
Motion by Mike Cole, seconded by Terry Bramlett, to approve the resignation of Rebecca Brandi 
Turner Allen effective August 6, 2021.  All members voted yes; motion carried. 
 
Motion by Bobby Bearden, seconded by Terry Bramlett, to approve June Lavin and Jacob Reece as 
Paraprofessionals effective July 27, 2021, pending completion of paperwork and background check.  
All members voted yes; motion carried. 
 
Motion by Chad Galloway, seconded by Terry Bramlett, to approve Molly Conklin and Ellen Fay as 
Substitute Teachers pending completion of paperwork, background check, and training.  All members 
voted yes; motion carried. 
 
There being no further business to come before the meeting, a motion was made by Bobby Bearden, 
seconded by Mike Cole, to adjourn subject to being called into special session by the Chair when 
deemed necessary.  All members voted yes; motion carried. 
 

_____________________________ 
       Chad Galloway, Chairperson 
 
 
       _____________________________  
       Michael Gwatney, Superintendent 


